Firmware Disclaimer 
Please note that some of the older IP devices are not compatible with the latest firmware versions. D-TECT IP detectors with version 1.50 or earlier should not be updated. 
Any product failure on devices outside of the warranty period caused by firmware updates are your responsibility. If in doubt seek advice prior to downloading the firmware. 
Thank you


